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Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98503-7250 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transp. Comm’n v. PacifiCorp 

Docket UE-230172 and UE-210852 (consolidated) 

Dear Ms. Hunter:  

In the Post-Hearing Brief filed on January 12, 2024, Staff incorrectly included NWEC in a list of 

parties that had weighed in on potential changes to the PCAM on pages 3 and 11. In both 

instances, Staff has edited the references to NWEC out and included the correct list of parties. 

In that regard, Post-Hearing Brief of Commission Staff Errata is enclosed for filing. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Nash Callaghan, WSBA No. 49682 

Assistant Attorney General 

(360) 586-7777

nash.callaghan@atg.wa.gov
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